
Dear Alice Vail Middle School Families,  
Greetings and welcome back to another incredible school year! I am thrilled and honored to introduce 
myself as the new Middle School Principal of Alice Vail Middle School. As we embark on this exciting 
journey together, I want to take a moment to express my genuine enthusiasm and pride in joining this 
remarkable school community.  
First and foremost, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all returning families. Your continued 
support and dedication to our school have been instrumental in shaping its success. To the new families 
joining our community, I want to assure you that you have made an excellent choice for your child's 
education, and I am delighted to have you as part of our school family.  
As the AVMS School Principal, I bring with me a deep passion for education, a commitment to student 
growth, and a belief in the limitless potential of every child. My foremost priority is to foster a safe, 
inclusive, and nurturing environment where all students can thrive academically, emotionally, and 
socially. Together with our talented and dedicated staff, we will continue to uphold our high academic 
standards while also focusing on holistic development, character building, and instilling a lifelong love 
for learning in our students.  
At AVMS we strongly believe in the power of collaboration and partnership between school and home. 
Parents and guardians are an integral part of our educational journey, and I encourage you to actively 
participate in your child's education. I invite you to attend our parent-teacher conferences, school 
events, and join our various parent involvement opportunities. Together, we can create a strong support 
system and provide our students with the best possible educational experience.  
This year, we will embark on new adventures, embrace challenges, celebrate achievements, and grow 
both as individuals and as a community. Our school will continue to offer a rich and diverse range of 
extracurricular activities, clubs, and sports programs to provide students with opportunities to explore 
their passions and develop new talents.  
I want to assure you that my door is always open, and I welcome your input, feedback, and ideas. Please 
feel free to reach out to me or any member of our dedicated staff whenever you have questions or 
concerns.  
In closing, I am truly excited and proud to serve as your AVMS Principal. Together, let us create an 
exceptional educational experience for our students, where they feel valued, inspired, and empowered 
to reach their full potential. I look forward to a successful and rewarding year ahead.  
With warm regards,  

Joshua Peebles  
Joshua Peebles  
Proud Principal  
Alice Vail Middle School  
 


